THE CABINET OFFICE

NEW SOUTH WALES
A98/14366 - EDB 9/10/1998
Ms Valda Kerrison
Apartment 17, Annandale Lodge
96 Johnston Street

ANNANDALE NSW 2038

Dear Ms Kerrison

The Premier has received a copy of your recent letter concerning your complaints
against TAFE NSW.

As the matter you have raised primarily concemns the administration of the Minister for
Education and Training, and Minister Assisting the Premier on Youth Affairs, the Hon
JJ Aquilina, MP, it is appropriate that you have already acquainted the Minister with
your concerns.

In the circumstances, Mr Carr has taken the opportunity to request his colleague to
carefully consider your letter.

Yours sincerely

irector-General
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